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VOTING BY MAIL
is available to all eligible voters  

for the 2022 General Local Election 
October 15, 2022

HOW TO REQUEST A MAIL BALLOT 
You MUST complete and submit an application form in order to receive  
a Mail Ballot.

Applications to vote by mail may be requested as follows:

	• Online: elections.ca/Voting-by-mail 

	• City of Port Alberni Elections web page: portalberni.ca/municipal-elections

	• In-person at City Hall: 4850 Argyle Street [during regular business hours]

	• Phone: 250.723.2146

	• Email: corp_serv@portalberni.ca  

We encourage you to help shape Port Alberni’s future for the next  
four years - by casting your vote.

A Mail Ballot package will be issued ONLY to eligible voters and if the  
application is complete and correctly filled out. 

Mail Ballots are expected to be available for distribution in late September/
early October.

QUESTIONS? CONTACT CHIEF ELECTION OFFICER TWYLA SLONSKI  
twyla_slonski@portalberni.ca or 250.723.2146


